
Dear Friends, 

Ludmila and I want to thank you for your 
faithful partnership in the evangelistic 
ministry God has called us to. We don’t take 
your sacrifice for granted and pray regularly 
for you and your families.  

Israel 

Thank you for praying for Ludmila’s 4 week 
ministry trip to Israel which came to a close 
just as the conflict with Gaza began. The 
team was successful in spreading the gospel 
and even did some harvesting as four people 
confessed newfound faith in our Messiah, 
Jesus. Incidentally, two of the new converts 
were Russian speaking Jews with whom 
Ludmila spoke (one was an old friend of 
hers). So, once again, thank you for praying 
for this important ministry.  

  

Ludmila, together with the mission team 
from World Mission Outreach. 

Germany 

Thank you also for praying for the 
fruitfulness of the ministry in Germany. Our 
latest evangelistic effort, which was at a 
public market, went well and we even ran 

out of Bibles which has never happened 
before.  

Our next evangelistic service is scheduled 
for October 5th where we are also planning a 
Baptism. Please pray for us and this event 
that God uses it to plant the gospel seed, and 
harvest souls for His Kingdom.   

 Book-
table with evangelistic literature and Bibles.  

The Lord is also doing a work in our church, 
building the unity and purifying us, 
preparing us as a church for more fruitful 
works of service in His Kingdom.  

 

 

Our church elders from left; Dieter, myself, 
Charly and Rudi.  

India  



Our partners in ministry, Paul and Marla 
Arrington are planning a visit to the Hope 
Worldwide Bible School in Nalgonda India 
next month and then we will have an up to 
date report of the progress of the school for 
you in our next prayer letter which is 
scheduled for November.  

Ukraine  

For God’s blessing on our friends from 
Ukraine who were forced to flee for their 
lives and are now in Austria as refugees; 
Andrey Puzynin, and his wife Oksana and 
their 3 children.  

Christ in the Passover 

Two of the teen aged young men who 
attended our Christ in the Passover in 
Faenza, Italy have chosen to follow the Lord 
and will be getting baptized this month! 
Praise the Lord.     

PRAYER REQUESTS 

• Pray with us that God will bless the 
upcoming evangelistic Service and 
baptism on Oct 5th with evangelist, 
Henry Matarrita.  

• Germany; Fruitfulness in the 
evangelistic & pastoral ministries, and 
healthy church growth.    

• India; God’s Blessing on the 
Arrington’s visit in October and the 
Hope Worldwide Bible School.   

 

 

• Personal; for God’s blessing and 
grace on our soon coming trip to the 
USA., including the provision of  a 
car.         

• For the spiritual growth of those four 
individuals who professed faith in the 
Lord during the recent  ministry trip 
to Israel.  

   

CONTACT INFO. 

Letters: Pipers, Lindenstr. 50, 89250 
Senden, Germany. 

Donations:  Hope Worldwide, P. O. Box 
100896, Denver, CO., 80250-0896. *Checks 
payable to: Hope Worldwide. *For 
Donations through Paypal: www.hope-
world-wide.net 

Phone in Germany: 49 (0)7307-32417. 

Grace & ShGrace & ShGrace & ShGrace & Shalom, alom, alom, alom,     

Gregory & LudmilaGregory & LudmilaGregory & LudmilaGregory & Ludmila    

 

 


